
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
March 8, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
With the rising cost of transportation in these unprecedented times, it has made it 
necessary to increase our transportation rates as a company. Effective 3/9/2022, we will 
be implementing a delivered fuel surcharge of $6.50 for each pallet of product delivered. 
Will call orders will incur an energy surcharge of $3.50 per pallet.  
 
As always, the QUIKRETE companies will continue to do all that it can do to help 
control costs for our customers and we hope that in time, this fluctuation in 
transportation costs will subside. 
 
Regards, 
 
Dale Nehls 
National Sales Manager  
Wall Systems 
303.819.7454 
dale.nehls@quikrete.com     

                                                                                                


